

President: Jeff McCulloch - (027) 271 5325 V. President: John Geboers (021) 170 8405 Secretary: Boyd Raines - (021) 899 108



AUCKLAND LOCAL

Correspondence to: The Secretary, P O Box 303-235 North Harbour, Auckland.

5 September 2008

Ref: ALC/08-154

Mr. Brian Butt Regional Commander Auckland Region New Zealand Fire Service PO Box 68-444 NEWTON

Dear Brian

Further to your letter in relation to the 405 training, we thank you for addressing the Local's concerns regarding the 405 implementation.

With that in mind, the Local sees no reason not to support this, based on the Region's current and known thinking.

We are still concerned that you do not want to train all staff in what you would have us believe is an important risk assessment process, as we consider this method of instruction to be a waste of valuable man-hours that could be utilised to greater advantage.

Yours sincerely

Boyd Raines Secretary

New Zealand Professional Firefighters Union
Registared Office; P O Box 35213 Petrons Ph (04) 568 4563 Fax (04) 568 3292
Auckland Office; P O Box 303235 North Harbour Ph (09) 448 5118 Fax (09) 448 5119
Email: wellington⊚rzpfu.org.nz auckland⊚rzpfu.org.nz